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Marisol Martinez <mmartinez@ci.sandy.or.us>

New deer park development


Christy Veselik <christy@beeingkind.com> Sat, Oct 16, 2021 at 7:09 PM
To: planning@ci.sandy.or.us

Good evening,

I wanted to give my objection to the proposed new deer park development.

I’ve lived in Sandy my entire life, as did my mom, and my grandma. I’ve seen it grow now to a level that is just too much.

Traffic backs all the way back to Fred’s RV and pulling out at Shorty’s corner has become increasingly dangerous. The
amount of fatalities in that intersection alone should show the issues with our current traffic flow, and the lack of any better
options to make it improved.
The traffic in Sandy is a nightmare. Lights backing up all through town.. issues with the school bus lines and overfilled
classrooms…
Not to mention all the new crime in the area. They’re are just too many people for our area.

I strongly oppose ANY more new houses/apartments until the above issues are fixed. 

Thank you,

Christy Veselik
c/o Beeingkind
503-312-0198
Beeingkind.com
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